
 
The Committee on 
Community Colleges 
invites you to meet 
with AAUP’s community 
college members to 
talk about issues that 
affect all of us – and 
what we can do to 
address them together! 

 Community College  
Sector Meeting 

 
Mayflower Hotel 

 
Rhode Island Room 

 
Saturday, June 14 

 
3:45 to 5:15 p.m. 

 

For more information, contact: 
 
CCC Chair Kimberley Reiser at  
kimberley.reiser@ncc.edu  
 
or Jason Elias (staff) at 
jelias@aaup.org 
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